R $

% 3

The Times Table Challenge is coming!

Are you ready to take on the terrific twos? Will you be
able to conquer the epic eights?

Next half term we will be starting our new Times Table
Challenges in class from Year Two Upwards.

Will you achieve your Bronze, Silver, Gold or even
Platinum?

To help you practise at home, make sure you have your
Numbots or Times Table Rock Stars Login.

Please talk to your teachers if you don't have your login.

Let's have fun with our times tables!




